
 

  

Long Sutton County Primary School       

Friday 7th March 2025  

Pancakes 

Many thanks to our fabulous Friends of the School who 

arranged an opportunity for the children to have 

pancakes for Pancake Day this year! Thank you to 

everyone who was able to support this! All funds are 

currently going towards our new library and we are 

getting very close to our target thanks to all your support.  

  

 

 

Grimm & Co 

Year 3 had an amazing trip last week to Grimm and & Co in 

Rotherham. This was funded by the Paul Hamlyn Foundation 

as part of our current ‘Powerful Language’ project across 

Keystone Trust. Both classes had a fantastic time and 

thoroughly enjoyed their day on story telling in a magical 

environment.  

  

  

  

World Book Day 

 
 
Once again, we celebrated World Book Day in style this year! 
There were so many incredible costumes and everyone looked 
amazing. We love reading here at Long Sutton Primary School 
and it was a real pleasure to be able to have a day to celebrate 
it. Reception thoroughly enjoyed their huge hot-air balloon 
sculpture which linked to their WBD book. Thank you to Mrs 
Shelley for making such a brilliant sculpture! 
 

  

 

 



 

 

Bromcom 

We are excited to let you know that this term we will be moving to 
a new system called Bromcom in school and that will change the 
way we communicate with you. We will be in contact with you 
again once we have gone live and will be asking you to download 
the My Child at School (MCAS) Bromcom Parent Portal app, which 
will replace Parent Pay as our primary communication tool. The 
MCAS app will provide you with easy access to your child’s school 
information, including messages, reports, attendance, and more. 

For now, feel free to download the app in readiness for this and we will be in contact 
once we have gone live with access details to enable you to login. 
We are confident that the MCAS Parent App will greatly improve communication and 
help you stay connected with your child’s school activities. If you have any questions 
or need further assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to you exploring the new 
MCAS app! 
 

Peter Burrows 

At the end of last term, we were fortunate 

enough to have a visit from Peterborough 

United and their mascot Peter Burrows. It was 

lovely to hear that lots of children were able 

to use their free match ticket last weekend. 

The feedback from the club was that they 

were really impressed with the children on 

their visit and that it was a lovely school which 

was fabulous to hear as we are always very 

proud of our children.  

 

Diary Dates  

Monday 10th February Transported art workshop – invitation 

only 

Monday 17th March Mental Health Coffee Morning by the 

Happiness Heroes 

 NSPCC workshop Y2 

Wednesday 19th March NSPCC workshop Y5 

Thursday 20th March NSPCC workshop Y6 

Tuesday 25th March Year 6 mini police talk 



 

Friday 4th April End of term 4 

Wednesday 23rd April Start of term 5 

Friday 25th April Reception visit to Church Farm 

Wednesday 30th April Year 5 trip to Cadbury’s World 

Weekend of 2nd May St Mary’s Church Flower Festival – 

children’s work on display at the festival 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SPAG SATS test 

Tuesday 13th May Year 6 Reading SATS test 

Wednesday 14th May Year 6 Maths SATS test 1 and 2 

Thursday 15th May Year 6 Maths SATS test 3 

Friday 16th May Year 4 Great Long Sutton Sleep Over  

Monday 19th May Sports Day – whole school 

Tuesday 20th May Year 4 visit to Flag Fen 

Friday 23rd May End of term 5 

Monday 2nd June Start of term 6 

Wk commencing 2nd June Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Wk commencing 9th June Year 1 Phonics Screening Check & 

Year 2 children who need to take the 

rescreen 

Wk commencing 23rd June Arts Fest – whole school 

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Leavers Play 2.00 pm 

Thursday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Play 6.00 pm 

 End of year reports to parents 

 Move up afternoon YR-Y5 

Friday 11th July Move up Morning YR-Y5 

Wednesday 16th July Parent drop in session after school re 

reports 

 Reception Graduation – parents 

welcome 2.00 pm 

Tuesday 22nd July End of term 6 

 


